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MEMORANDUM
To:

Mayor and Board of Commissioners

From:

Rhonda Sommer

Date:

February 24, 2004
Re:  

ATV Replacements
Upon recommendation of the Fleet Maintenance Supervisor, ATV’s 472 and 481 are too deteriorated by rust to remain in service for the upcoming summer season for use by the Town of Nags Head Department of Public Safety.  The typical service life of an ATV is five years.  These ATV’s, however, did not have the undercoating/rustproofing that is on the newer models, therefore it is not anticipated that this problem will shorten the lives of the other ATV’s.
At this time, approval is requested to authorize the purchase of two replacement ATV’s at an estimated purchase price of $3950 each to be financed over three years with first year lease payment of $2,901 at 5% or $2,793 at 3% financing.  Funding suggested for this purchase from Article 44 Sales Tax revenues in excess of the budgeted amount.
Director of Public Safety Charlie Cameron can address any specific questions you may have about these ATV’s.
